December 3, 2008

Mr. Mike Rorex Coordinator-Administrator Apprenticeship and Skill Improvement Program Local 150 – Operating Engineers 19800 W. South Arsenal Road Wilmington, IL 60481

Dear Mr. Rorex and the Entire Staff at the Local 150 Training Site,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and all of the instructors at the training site. Not only were your personalities great toward me and the other operators during my recent visits, but your skills in showing us all you know help us become better operators for the future.

And the state of t

Thank you once again to all of you.

Sincerely,

Larry A. Hladek II #1908517 – District 7